
Technical Professions; Clarification; Sub. for HB 2224

Sub.  for  HB 2224 clarifies law regarding  technical  professions  by  adding  the  word 
“architectural”  to  describe  the  types  of  designs  included  in  the  definition  of  professional 
architectural services. In addition, the bill adds “preparing and providing drawings, specifications 
and  other  technical  submissions”  as  a  common  technical  service  offered  by  a  technical 
professions licensee.

Kansas Legislative Research Department 1 2015 Summary of Legislation


